

November 2021 FEATURED AGENCY TO ASSIST YOU WITH SERVICES 
Alcoholic Anonymous 
The Penns Grove Housing Authority will highlight a new agency each month that may help you with products or services.
This month our featured agency is Alcoholic Anonymous.  To find indoor, outdoor, and virtual AA meetings for South Jersey visit their website at aasj.org. You may also call 856-486-4446 or their 24 hour hotline at 856-486-4444.  
Indoor meetings are offered in several locations in Salem County at different times. One location in Penns Grove is at the River Church located at 222 S. Broad Street, Penns Grove, NJ 08069 on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays at 7:15AM. The River Church’s phone number is (856)-514-2206. 
Alcoholics Anonymous is a fellowship developed to help its members get sober. There is no charge to attend an Alcoholics Anonymous meeting. 
Alcoholics Anonymous is one of most commonly known programs in the United States and around the world that helps countless of men and women who are in the pursuit of lifelong recovery overcome their dependency on alcohol. Alcoholism is a disease of the mind, body, and soul. Alcoholics Anonymous has created meetings to guide you through each individual piece of your sobriety. 
AA’s 12-Step approach follows a set of guidelines designed as “steps” toward recovery, and members can revisit these steps at any time. If you are looking for a meeting on the first 3 steps, beginner meetings are for you. If you are looking to explore your spiritual side, attending a meditation meeting can help. If you want to hear other individuals stories of how they overcame alcoholism, a speaker meeting is a good starting point. If you have completed your steps and are now working on the traditions of AA, a traditions meeting will be beneficial. If you want to attend a group with just your gender, you can go to a men’s or women's meeting where only people of your gender will be present. The fact of the matter is there is a meeting for everyone. Try them out until you find one that fits your needs.
 We have attached their October’s newsletter for more information, articles and events. 
